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August 14, 2024

Demolition Work Continues Adjacent to Fraser Highway Near 152 Street
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Map: Approximate work area (shown in red) adjacent to Fraser Highway and 152 Street.

To prepare for the construction of the
Surrey Langley SkyTrain, early works are
underway in the area. Demolition of select

existing  structures including  utility

disconnections, hazardous material

abatements, and other miscellaneous

activities, will continue to take place
adjacent to Fraser Highway near 152

Street in the coming weeks.

Please note, the demolition at 15181 Fraser Highway (former Mr. Lube building) is now complete. The
workplan and schedule is subject to change.

Locations:

e 15127 Fraser Highway
e 15145 Fraser Highway
e 15153 Fraser Highway

What to Expect

Contact

Timing

Construction activities will continue intermittently
until Fall 2024. The demolition of the remaining
area is expected by November 2024.

Traffic

No traffic impacts are anticipated for this work.

surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca

surreylangleyskytrain.ca

[% SkyLink Guideway Partners

e 15161 Fraser Highway
e 15167 Fraser Highway
e 15093 Fraser Highway
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Hours of Work
Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.

Impacts/Interruptions

There may be a temporary increase of noise
while this work is taking place.
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Thank you for your cooperation and understanding
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